
Amendment to the Newsletter 

 

Please accept my apologies, but there are two amendments to the Newsletter that was sent out 

earlier today. 

Cherry Class will be doing their Outdoor Learning on a Friday (not Wednesday as written in the 

Newsletter).  Please do continue to bring your child's Outdoor Learning clothes in on a Monday as 

normal. 

The PTA Christmas Fayre is not actually going ahead on 2nd December.  We will be doing a Christmas 

Shop day again this year instead and we will send more information shortly. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs Bland's Infant and Nursery School 


